
The Bourne Elsea Park C of E Primary Academy PTFA 

Extraordinary General Meeting  
Friday 7th March 9.15 a.m. – 9.45 a.m. 

 

All parents, carers and friends of the school are welcome to come 

along to the Bourne Elsea Park C of E Primary Academy Parents’ 

Teachers’ & Friends’ Association’s Extraordinary General Meeting. 

 

The PTFA will be hosting the EGM on Friday 7th March at 9.15 a.m. 

At this meeting we will be discussing changes within roles and 

responsibilities of the members. 

 

Access to school will be via the front office. We hope you can make it 

and look forward to seeing you there. 

 

Kind regards 

 

The PTFA Committee 


